
 
 

April 17, 2019 

 

Dear Noecker Families, 

 

As you may be aware, the national recognition of Take Your Child to Work Day is April 25, 2019. 

 

Due to our Spring Break (April 19-26), we will be observing this day tomorrow, Thursday, April 18, 2019.  

 

If you would like to participate in this event with your child, please fill out the form below, and submit your 

form to Mrs. DeCorso in the Main Office upon return to school after the break. This information will be used so 

we can accurately record for attendance purposes. 

 

Thank you and please contact the Main Office at x389 if you have any additional questions. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Robyn P. Greenwald, Principal 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

TAKE YOUR CHILD TO WORK DAY FORM - PLEASE RETURN TO THE MAIN OFFICE  

 

Please excuse my child(ren)_______________________________ from school on Thursday, April 18, 

2019 in observance of Take Your Child to Work Day. He/She will be accompanying parent/guardian to work in 

honor of this national day. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name:____________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:__________________________________________ 

 

Date:__________________________ 

 

 


